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On the 22nd March 2020, England 
was told it was going into 

lockdown. This was due to a 
Coronavirus Pandemic that was 

spreading across the World, 
making people of all ages very sick 

and fighting for their lives. 
Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, 
made the decision to close all 

schools and only allow Key Worker 
children into school to be looked 
after by minimal staff. This was 

not education as we knew it, this 
was care; making sure the children 
were safe and therefore allowing 
their parents to go to work in the 

fight against the virus.



School would be different. 
We would needed to wash our 

hands regularly, clean equipment 
regularly and stay 2 meters away 

from each other, something we were 
not used to doing. Hand sanitizer 

was everywhere. 



Week 1 - 23 rd March 2020 
Getting ready

This was all about us getting ready for 
Critical Care Club. We needed to create a 
safe environment for the children to be in 
school, with weekly staffing, attendance 

registers, medical station, & regular 
temperature checks on children and staff. 
We also set up an online booking system 
for our Key Worker parents to book their 

children into CCC.

We needed to have 
suitable toys and 

activities that were 
available in each 

room and could be 
cleaned daily.

The children were 
reminded all the 
time about the 
importance of 

washing their hands 
and social 
distancing. 



This week was 
about celebrating 
the amazing work 
that the NHS are 

doing to help 
people suffering 
from Covid-19.

The children at 
school and at home 
will be completing 
home learning that 
is being set by their 

teachers. 

Week 2 
30 th March 

2020
NHS Rainbow



Children who 
attended CCC were 

able to create 
works of art, use 
their imagination 
with construction 

toys or even 
pretend they were 
in a Jurassic world 

with dinosaurs. 
They could also use 

their art skills to 
develop magical 
pictures whilst 
being inspired 

through watching a 
movie. 

Our staff did the 
cleaning to make sure 

we were all safe!

Well done Team 1a!




